
Dear parent/caregiver.

We are looking forward to holding our middle and senior school athletics day next
Wednesday on the 15th of February. We had planned to hold this on our school grounds
as we ran it successfully last year. However, with the impending weather forecast for early
next week, we are having to reconsider our plans as our school grounds will most likely be
flooded and unusable for a number of days.

We have managed to secure the amazing Trigg Athletics Stadium
facility (address: Park Ave, Kensington) for the same date. As this is a
change of venue, students will need to be dropped off at the stadium
between 8:30am and 8:45am in their school PE gear. If your student
catches the bus to school, this will be redirected to drop them off and
pick them up at Kensington, so there is no change for bus students.

Students will need to be picked back up from the stadium between 2:45pm and 3pm please.
For the day, students will need to bring:

● Packed lunch with lots of snacks,
● Waterbottle x2
● Sunscreen
● Hat
● Any medication they will require (eg bee sting medication, inhaler).

As this is an official athletics track, the surface can be a bit abrasive on barefeet, so footwear
(running shoes) are recommended.

Please join us in praying for the weather to come right for us to hold this day as it is always a
highlight of the school year.

With blessings,

Excellere College team.


